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Sacred Heart R.C. Primary School Newsletter 

MASS TIMES  

ASSEMBLIES 
Friday 22nd March 8.50 am  Reception  

Friday 26th April  8.50 am Y5 
 
 

Monday  18th March   Y1 Creative In Nature  
Germination Greenhouse activity in the classroom 

Monday 18th March Year 3 Pioneers Workshop in school 
Wednesday 20th March KS2 - Marvellous Materials show 

 
 

PENALTY NOTICES 

Poor attendance 

Children who miss more than 
20 sessions/10 school days            

unauthorised absence in a 12 
week period  will receive a      
Penalty Notice which is £60 

per parent. 

 

Holiday absences 

Children who miss 10           
sessions/5 school days          

unauthorised   absences will 
receive a   Penalty Notice 

which is £60 per parent, per 
child.  Holiday requests will be 

reviewed separately and in 
some circumstances may be      

approved. 

 

 EASTER 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 26th March  2 pm  
Y3 / Y4 Easter Production for Families  

 

School closes  
Wednesday 27th March 3.15 pm  

and re-opens  Monday 8th April 8.45 am 

 
 
 
 

TRIPS 
Monday 18th March Y5 Chocolate Museum York  

Thurs 21st March Y5 Rochdale Town Hall Graphic Novel Project  
Monday 25th March Y5 Buddhist centre Manchester  

 







SCHOOL COUNCIL 
This week the School Council  have been designing posters to remind children about expected      
behaviour at lunchtime.   The children are also working on developing a children’s safeguarding  
policy. 
 
Congratulations to this weeks  Golden Hearts winners  Caleb and Covenant for     
always  cleaning up after everyone in Breakfast Club, making sure everything is 
clean and tidy. 

Well done to our Y5  on achieving the highest percentage attendance  this week of   98% and to our 
Reception class  for again  being the most improved.   Who will get to 100% first?   
 

LENT WALK 
All across school the children have continued  to carry out their big Lent walk each day.  We are 
raising funds for CAFOD.    If you are able, please donate via the link  
 https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/.../sacred-heart-big...?    
 
 



HEADTEACHERS AWARD  
 
Headteachers award children awarded this week in Nursery to Bobby for showing concern while a 
friend was sad and helping to cheer them up  and to Valentina for looking after a friend who was 
hurt and shouted an adult to help.  
 
In Reception Year to Tyler for providing comfort and kind words to a friend when they were sad  
and to Bella for always being patient and taking care of the nursery children. 
 
In Year 1  to Lucas for sharing his K-Nex and making a toy for another child and to  Kamella for 
being a kind, caring member of the class and helping her friends with their maths work. 
 
In Year 2 Emily and Simara for planning a class liturgy about how to plant seeds of hope in our 
community 
 
In Year 3 to John  for helping a friend to log on a  chrome book and to Awais for working well 
with a partner in Maths  
 
In Year 4 to  Oscar  for getting some ear defenders for another pupil during the PE lesson and to  
Zoe for showing kindness and support to her class pupils 
 
In Year 5 to  Stevie for always being kind and caring towards other children and teachers  and to    
Rayyan for always helping others and putting others before himself 
 
In Year 6 to  Gerrard and Lexie for being kind and supportive towards the younger children at 
lunchtime 

 

Well done everyone.  

 

.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
Well done to  Lauren, Kamella, Chloe  and  Emma  all   chosen this week for  lining 
up sensibly, sensible hall behaviour, quietly eating their dinner and for always follow-
ing the dinner hall rules 

  .  


